
If you are getting off of the 215 Beltway, heading
south on Rainbow Blvd., go past Badura

and turn right on W. Arby Ave.

DRIVING TO ZIPPY’S BADURA

Need to drop someone off in front of Zippy’s?
See next page for continued drop off directions.
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If you need to drop someone off in front of Zippy’s,
turn right again heading north on S. Tenaya Way.

Stay in the right lane on S. Tenaya and make a
right on Badura, healing east, and you will be in

the correct line up for Zippy’s.

DROPPING OFF AT ZIPPY’S BADURA

Please park only where allowed. Neighboring properties are 
unable to accommodate parking and have stated that they 

will be towing unauthorized vehicles. We’re trying to 
discourage parking in nearby businesses’ parking lots as well.
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